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ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
April 19, 2023 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This addendum provides the following clarifications, changes, additions, deletions, or corrections to the RFI issued 
on March 21, 2023 and shall become part of the above referenced request for information.  Please use this 
addendum to update your copy of the RFI.   
 
ADMINISTRATIVE CLARIFICATIONS: 
 

1. Submitted question: 
 
QUESTION: We noticed that RFI 2022/2023 007 calls for the deployment of a citywide fiber network, 

but also includes a specific goal of offering Wi-Fi in parks and other outdoor areas of the 
city. I have never worked with the city of Sedona before, and so I wasn't sure if it would 
be appropriate to respond to just a portion of the solicitation (connecting outdoor spaces, 
including hiking trails and public parks) without being able to fulfill the entire scope? We 
are actively working to find a partner with whom we could respond to the RFI jointly, but 
in the absence of securing one we did want to see if a standalone response from Mesh 
would be accepted/valuable to you all.  

 
RESPONSE: Internet Service Providers may respond to just a portion of this request for information. 
 

 
[End of Addendum] 

 
 


